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To Report an Absence 

Call the Attendance Line at 

628-6043 

Transportation 

628-5614 

Elementary School Hours 

8:00 a.m. - 3:15 p.m. 

 

Check us out on the internet at 

www.gobles.org 

Elementary Events 

Calendar 

 

Friday, September 23 

Parents Club Fall 

Fundraiser Kick Off 

 

Thursday, September 29 

Picture Day 

 

Friday, September 30 

TEAM Gobles Day 

 

Tuesday, October 4 

Parents Club Meeting 

7:00 p.m. Elementary Library 

 

Friday, October 7 

Student of the Month Assembly 

2:15 

 

Monday, October 10 

Fundraiser Sale Ends 

 

 
 

Entering The Building 

Exterior Door at Main Office 

Open 7:30 – 8:15 AM 

Locked 8:15-3:00 Use video/talk 

monitor on south wall. 

Open 3:00 for dismissal 

*From 12:00PM-1:00PM this 

entrance is closed. All visitors must 

enter the building in the center of 

the building near Student Services 

Office. 

 

Student Services Office 

(Center of Building) 

Open 7:30 – 8:15 

Locked 8:15 – 12:00 No entrance 

Open 12:00 – 1:00  

Locked 1:00 – 3:10 

Open 3:10 for dismissal 

No Students will be allowed to 

enter the building before 7:30 AM 

unless enrolled in the BASE 

Program. 

 

Important Attendance 

Announcement  

 

It is very important that parents 

and/or guardians report each 

student absence by calling the 

elementary attendance phone  

(628-6043) or sending a note to 

school when the child returns.  

 

When a student is absence, the 

absence is recorded as unexcused 

until notification is received from 

the adult.   

When calling the attendance 

phone or sending a note, please 

include the following: 

1. Your name 

2. Child’s name and grade 

3. Date of absence 

4. Reason for absence 

 

Due to the high number of 

unexcused absences that were 

recorded last year, Gobles 

Elementary will be using a 

messenger notification system 

which will inform a parent/guardian 

that we have not received notice of 

the absence. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parental Information and Resource Centers 

in Michigan:  

Michigan Alliance for Families 

3111 Grand River Avenue 

Detroit, MI 48208 

(800) 552-4821  (Statewide) 

(313) 557- 8780 (Detroit) 

info@michiganallianceforfamilies.org 

http://www.michiganallianceforfamilies.org 

 

SPEAKS Education 

125 Arlington Plaza, Ste. #10 

Sault Saint Marie, MI 49783 

(906) 635-8984 

drfrance@speakseducation.org 

http://www.speakseducation.org 

 

Reminders 

*All students need a clean pair 

of tennis shoes to leave at 

school for P.E. 

*When you need to pick-up 

your child early from school, 

please send a note to your 

child’s teaching that morning. 

You must pick-up your child 

from the main office. 

Thank you 

Kendall United 

Methodist 

Women’s Group 

for the back to 

school supplies. 

 

Thank you 

Journey 

Family Church 

for the back to 

school 

goodies. 

 

  

 

Annual Kindergarten Bus Safety Lesson 

Each year a bus driver conducts a bus safety 

lesson with our kindergarten students.  

 Thank you drivers for providing this learning 

experience! 


